
STOW PARKS AND REC              
WWW.FUNINSTOW.COM   

330-689-5100  

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION FOR                                                 
2018-19 ELEMENTARY BASKETBALL COACHES 

 
Coaches, 
 
Please call your players/parents no later than Friday, October 26th.  Please speak with the parents about the 
practice time.  If you leave a message on the answering machine, please call the player’s parent(s) back.   
 
Practice will begin the week of October 29th.   
 

ALL ROSTERS ARE FINAL – NO TRADING/SWITCHING OF PLAYERS. 
 
The following schools ARE NOT available to practice on the following dates: 
 
School Name Echo Hills Fishcreek Highland Indian Trail Lakeview Woodland Riverview 
Date 
Unavailable 

11/1; 11/5 12/7; 1/18   10/30; 11/2; 
11/5; 11/6; 
12/13; 12/17; 
12/18 

11/5 11/5 

**If there is no school, there is no practice.  Practices will be cancelled due to inclement 
weather when school is closed** 
There will be NO PRACTICE FOR ALL SCHOOLS on the following days: 

Monday 11/5/18 Set up for Election Day  
Echo Hills and Woodland 
 

Tuesday 11/6/18 No School – Election Day 
 

Wed/Thurs/Fri 11/21; 11/22; 11/23 Thanksgiving Break 
 

Monday 12/19/18 thru 1/2/19 Christmas Holiday Break 
 

Monday 1/21/18 Martin Luther King Day 
 

All coaches can pick up t-shirts, game schedules and practice schedules of all schools on Monday, November 
26, 2018, from 5:00-7:00pm at Stow City Hall.   
The first games are scheduled for Saturday, December 1, 2018.  Coaches, it is your responsibility to 
arrive 15 minutes early for your scheduled practice and make sure all children have been picked up by parents 
before you leave the school.  It is imperative that all children remain in the gym at all times and scheduled 
water/restroom breaks be supervised.  No siblings are permitted to stay at practice without adult supervision.  
Please notify parents and children that players must change shoes when entering the gym for a game.   
NO STREET SHOES. 
 
Concussion Training Mandatory 
http://www.cdc.gov/headsup/youthsports/training/index.html  
Please e-mail your certification to Anne Baranek, Recreation Supervisor, at abaranek@stow.oh.us  no later 
than Monday, November 12, 2018 

**If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact Anne Baranek** 

http://www.cdc.gov/headsup/youthsports/training/index.html
mailto:abaranek@stow.oh.us

